


Greetings Fellow Commissioners:

Regarding requests of City Staff:

To ensure that City staff are not overwhelmed by multiple requests for information, please send any that you may have to the attention of the Chair and the Mayor.

Regarding communication and information sharing:

A public facing website for all Volunteer Committees and Workgroups is being created.
It will include a Google doc, kindly supplied by the "Smart Growth" Workgroup.
It will also include all data bases and resource information as may be requested, as well as minutes from all meetings.
Additionally, it will provide information regarding time, date, and place of all meetings. (Please forward yours to the Chair.)

Lastly, I would like to reinforce everyone’s understanding that all Ad Hoc Committees and Workgroups are “advisory" by definition.
Your strategies and proposals will inform the discussions of City Committees and ultimately, the Common Council.
To that end, those proposals should be supported by data that provides a compelling argument for their consideration.

Thank you to all for your commitment to this process and to the respectful exchange of ideas.

I have confidence that we will begin to see measurable progress through your efforts.

Looking forward to seeing you at the next meeting on October 12th.

All Best -

Jennifer Armstrong
Housing Commission Chair
Mobile: 802-258-8650


Sent from my iPhone
